
Friday, January 10th 
 
 
PAWS FOR A CAUSE 
There will be a meeting today in the cafeteria, from 4:00-5:00 p.m. We will be making 
posters for the Winter Pet Drive, so please bring all your favorite decorating supplies! 
 
CLARK THEATER 
There will be a call-out meeting today after school until 4:15 p.m. for any 6th, 7th, or 8th 
grade student interested in trying out for the spring musical, Peter Pan.  The meeting 
will take place in the LGI room.  Paperwork and tryout information will be given out at 
the meeting.  See Mr. Gustas or Mrs. Arroyo if you have any questions.  Tryouts will be 
January 14th and 15th.   
 
Any 7th grade student interested in going on the Washington, D.C. trip next 
year:  it is not too late to sign up and get the early-bird discount.  The trip is 
September 25 -27.  See Mr. Gustas in room 801 for an information sheet.  We already 
have over 35 students signed up, hopefully you are next! 
Any current 8th grade student that went on the Washington DC trip this year, please 
make sure to stop by and see Mr. Gustas in room 801. 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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